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September 1, 2010 

 

 

Honourable Brad Duguid, Minister of Energy 

Ministry of Energy and Infrastructure 

4th Floor, Hearst Block 

900 Bay Street 

Toronto ON  M7A 2E1 

 

Dear Minister Duguid:  

 

Re: Green Energy and Wind Generated Power  

 

The Grey Bruce Board of Health supports provincial efforts for green energy but would like to 

reduce the impact and stress that it is having on rural residents, particularly in regard to wind 

generated power.  On August 20, 2010 at a regular meeting of the Board for the Grey Bruce Health 

Unit, the following motion was passed:  

 

Moved by:  Arlene Wright   Seconded by:  Milt McIver  

 

THAT, the Board of Health for the Grey Bruce Health Unit request the Government of Ontario 

amend Ontario’s Green Energy Act to include municipal input into the decision making 

process around siting and set-back distances of Wind Turbines and measuring the effects of 

low frequency sound from the same; and further THAT, copies of this motion be sent to all 

local MP’s and MPP’s, all Local Municipalities and all Ontario Boards of Health.     

 

Carried.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Bob Pringle, Chair  

Grey Bruce Board of Health  

 

Cc: Larry J. Miller, MP Bruce-Grey-Owen Sound   

  Ben Lobb, MP Huron-Bruce 

  Helena Guergis, MP Simcoe-Grey  

  Bill Murdoch, MPP Bruce-Grey-Owen Sound  

  Carol Mitchell, MPP Huron-Bruce  

  Jim Wilson, MPP Simcoe-Grey  
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